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SING A SONG OF NATURE
A selection of music from around the world celebrating nature

Goulbourn Jubilee Singers are proud to present SING A SONG OF NATURE

Our spring program is named “Sing a Song of Nature” and will be performed at two concerts on
Saturday May 7 at 7:00 pm and Sunday May 8 at 2:30 pm at Trinity Presbyterian Church, 1817
Richardson Side Road in Kanata. Tickets are $15 for adults, $10 for children or seniors.
Contact any member, email GJSingers@outlook.com, or contact us through our website
www.gjsingers.com for tickets.

Nature is integral to our identity as Canadians; the homes we build, the clothes we wear, the
sports we play and the music we create all reflect the four distinct and beautiful seasons we
enjoy here. It can be a thing of beauty and renewal or it can be harsh and unrelenting, but it is
always inspiring. Sing a Song of Nature explores these themes through music from Canada
and around the world.

About Goulbourn Jubilee Singers

The Goulbourn Jubilee Singers is the longest established choir in the west end of Ottawa with
members ranging in age from 8 to 80. The adult choir was established in 1977, the children’s
choir, Junior Jubilees, in 2000, and the teen choir in 2014. These non-auditioned choirs accept
singers of all musical abilities. We are a fun-loving group of folks who come together to sing and
enjoy social activities. If you share a love of music and good times, consider joining the Junior
Jubilees, the GJ Teens or Goulbourn Jubilee Singers. Practices are every Wednesday night at
Stittsville United Church. To learn more about the Goulbourn Jubilee Singers, visit
http://gjsingers.com, or check us out on Facebook.
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